
From: Dot and Pat Rich

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Dear Sirs:

We would like to see changes that prohibit automatic enrollment for overdraft 
provisions.
We believe each card holder should have the opportunity to choose to opt in or 
out of the overdraft privision.

Sincerely,
Dot and Pat Rich


